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To all Parents/Carers of Students in Year 8 only 
 
 
Grace Family Church Visit – Wednesday 8th July   
 
 
Students in Year 8 will be participating in a Christian event organised by the Grace Family 
Church, (involving members from both the UK and America) and St. Margaret’s.   
 
Students will explore matters from a Christian perspective allowing them to explore God in 
ourselves, in each other and in our communities.  This will be achieved through various 
team building exercises as well as time all together as a year group.   
 
The event will take place on the afternoon of Wednesday 8th July in school and there is no 
cost involved.  Students should wear their school uniform as normal.  The boys will be 
divided into two groups and take part at the following times:- 
 
Science Set 4, 5 and 6  - Period 4 
Science Set 1, 2 and 3  - Period 5 
 
All other lessons are as normal. 

 
I hope you will agree with me that this is a wonderful experience for your son to participate 
in.   
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Penketh 
Vice Principal 
 
 



 


